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To:  Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
From: Christine Frodl, DNB Representative 
Subject: RDA Appendix K Revision and Expansion 
 
 
 
 
 
DNB thanks ALA for this proposal. We agree with the proposal and the suggested changes. 
 
 
This proposal refers to the concept of affiliation as a relationship, which is the right approach. In 
contrast, RDA treats affiliation also as an attribute, for example, of the person, at RDA 9.13. We 
would recommend to clarify this in general. 
  
There seem to be no consistency between the employee relationship at K.2.1.1 under “General 
Person to Person Relationships” and the new wording for the employee relationship at K.2.3. We 
would recommend checking those definitions.  
 


